

15<sup>th</sup> April 2024

## **Phonics Screening: June 2024**

Dear Parents and Carers,

We are inviting all year 1 parents and carers to a phonics screening meeting on Thursday 2<sup>nd</sup> May at 9:00am. The meeting will take place in our school hall.

This meeting will be an informative meeting about Year 1 phonics screening test which a statutory test that all year 1 children must take in June (week commencing Monday 10 June 2023). The check children undertake will assess their word reading progress.

It is important that parents/carers attend this session. You will be presented with an explanatory guide and information on ways to help your child to prepare them further for the screening.

We look forward to seeing you at the meeting. Thank you for your understanding and continued support.

Kind Regards,

Headteacher

